From: East Anglia ONE North

Subject: Fwd: Proposed public right of way St Peter"s Church Theberton

Date: 22 February 2021 10:52:10

Dear Sirs

Please find a response below emailed to Scottish Power regarding a proposed public right of way through St Peter's Church Theberton.

The PCC wishes to lodge the fact that on the advice of the Diocessan solicitor the PCC rejects any proposal to upgrade the path.

Regards Simon Ilett



----- Forwarded message -----

From: simon Ilett

Date: Mon, Feb 22, 2021 at 10:45 AM

Subject: Proposed public right of way St Peter's Church Theberton

To: < <u>eastangliaonenorth@scottishpower.com</u>>

Dear Sirs

I write as churchwarden of St Peter's church Theberton.

It has been brought to our attention that Scottish Power renewables are proposing that the church path connecting Church Road and the B1122 where a crossing may be installed, be upgraded to a public right of way to allow a connection between the 2.

The PCC has discussed this and the outcome was that it is not prepared to allow this and I am writing to make our representations on this matter.

Could you either register this or let me know how I can convey this to the proper authority. Thank you.

Yours faithfully Simon Ilett

